
Date: November 28, 2020 

Issued by:   Assistant Chief B. Keadle 

Time: 11:15 a.m. 

Topic: Homicide Investigation 

At approximately 09:15 a.m., Hurst Police officers responded to the 1600 block of Eastridge Ct. about an 

injured person. Officers located a 31 year-old male who had been shot. Hurst medics arrived and 

transported the male to John Peter Smith Hospital, where hospital staff pronounced the male deceased. 

The police investigation led to the 300 block of Pleasantview Dr., where officers located and identified the 

shooter. The investigation is ongoing.  

The Hurst Police Department is requesting that the public avoid the area while detectives and crime scene 

personnel perform their duties.  

For additional information, please contact: 

Assistant Chief Billy Keadle 

Hurst Police Department 

(817) 788-7156

All media related inquiries should be directed to PIO@hursttx.gov
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